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New addition to Peter’s garage….What is it? 
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General Meeting:  
Naples-Marco AACA Luncheon/meeting, Sat. 
July 13, 12:00 noon at Perkins Restaurant, 3585 
Pine Ridge Road (just west of I-75 exit 107).  
 
Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/naplesmarcoaaca  
Internet 
http://www.naplesmarcoaaca.org 
 
Contributors to this issue : 
 

Peter Blackford 
Barbara Donald 
Kathy Hollis 
Malcolm Newbourne 
Yvonne Rhoads 

 Grant Simon 
   
Cover Photo 
 
Peter Blackford says “its been fun to watch 
visitors to our garage at a loss to figure out 
what they were looking at. Even the national 
origin has been a challenging thing to guess. A 
hint? Design was inspired by the Chrysler 
Airflow of 1936, but the car was made several 
decades later”. See it in person at or after  
(rain contingency) the next meeting on July 
13. Photo by Ron Schlechtweg 
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President’s Page 
July 2024 
 
Hello to all and hope everyone is well. 
 
Our club has gone through obstacles lately that have forced us to a 
new location for club meetings.  We are now meeting at Perkins 
restaurant off Pine Ridge Road.  We meet the second Saturday of 
each month at noon.   It is a good and safe place to drive your 
antique auto and show it off.!!  
 
We have temporarily deleted going to choice restaurants during the 
summer months, as Perkins fills that need. However, we are in need 
of recommendations for a jolly “Welcome  Back Party” in 
October.   I have tried several locations but nothing yet.  Any 
suggestions please call me.!!!!!  
 
Funny, not much in the way of organized show cars because of the heat, but in actuality, it has 
been hotter up north in a lot of areas. Pennsylvania was 92° today.  
 
Any ideas of events we can attend as a group would be appreciated  
 
Also keep in mind our club is in need of a dedicated volunteer to be a membership chairman !! 
 
Happy Trails 
Paul and Yvonne Rhoads 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Ed Chesney 

 
You may have heard by now that our good friend and 
longtime member Ed Chesney passed away May 20. 
Ed joined our club in 2002, and had been a generous, 
faithful, and helpful club member. He attended lots of 
events with his beautiful 1947 Lincoln convertible 
automobile. 
 
I have contacted Donna Chesney, Ed’s widow and am 
helping. Also, she needs to sell his Lincoln, so please 
let me know if you or someone you know may be 
interested in it (239-877-3228). 
 
     Yvonne  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Luncheon/meeting, Sat. July 13, 12:00 noon at Perkins Restaurant, 3585 
Pine Ridge Road (just west of I-75 exit 107). Bring your car. 



 4 

Events 
 

Every Saturday… 8:00 am Breakfast at Perkins (Pine Ridge Rd., just west of I-75). 
 
 
July 13….Naples-Marco AACA Luncheon/meeting, 12:00 noon at Perkins Restaurant, 3585 Pine 
Ridge Road (near I-75 exit 107). Bring your cars  
 
August 10…. Naples-Marco AACA Luncheon/meeting, 12:00 noon at Perkins Restaurant, 3585 
Pine Ridge Road (near I-75 exit 107). Bring your cars. 
 

August 22-24…. AACA Special Eastern Fall Nationals, Hampton VA 
 
Ongoing Events 
 
Every Saturday… Cruise-ins at Stock Plaza by Cool Cruisers. 9am-12pm, 7711 Collier Blvd., 
Naples, and also at Marco Island Lutheran Church, 10am-12pm, 525 N. Collier Blvd. Hosted by 
Marco Island Corvette and Muscle Car Club. 
 
Third Sunday each month… Cars and Coffee 239. 9-11am at Mercato, 9132 Strada Place, 
Naples. All makes welcome. See https://carsandcoffee239.com/ for details.  
 
Additional AACA National Meetings and Tour info can be found at   https://aaca.org/events/ 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

From Facebook, “X”, Etc 
 
What this country needs is more unemployed politicians. 
 
When I go out, I always drive myself….the urge to return 
home at any moment should never be underestimated. 
 
Some people make me wonder, how do they fit all that 
stupid in their head. 
 
At my age, when you get up in the morning you gotta sit 
on the edge of the bed and warm up like an old Buick 
before you get up. 
 
Apparently, there are people out there that wash, dry, 
fold, and put away their clothes- all in one day. Yeah I 
know, I am confused too. 
 
I’m going to need some of you guys to start getting 
wierder. I cannot keep pulling all the weight 
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Legislative 
 

LOUISIANA GOVERNOR SIGNS BILL TO PROTECT VEHICLE CHOICE INTO LAW 
 

Louisiana, here's a win!  Governor Jeff Landry signed into law a SAN-supported bill (H.B. 
515) to ensure consumers' choice of vehicle power plants and fuel technologies by preventing a 
state agency from limiting access to internal combustion engines.  This action will go into effect 
on August 1, 2024. 
 
The SAN believes that Louisiana’s residents, not the government, should decide what vehicles 
are best for them and their families.  Keep in mind that the fight to protect internal combustion 
engines (ICE) across the country is far from over. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
ILLINOIS REINTRODUCES INTERNAL COMBUSTION ENGINE BAN 

 
 Lawmakers in Illinois have introduced SAN-opposed legislation (H.B. 5824), which would adopt 
California’s low and zero-emission motor vehicle standards and ban the sale of new gas- and 
diesel-powered motor vehicles starting in 2035. The SAN believes Californians should not decide 
what vehicles are best for Illinois. 
 
       Grant Simon, Legislative 
 
 

History, July, 2024 
 
This month’s  history  is taken from the March, 2018 issue of the Running Board.  Thanks to 
editor Patrick Parker for these “Fun Puns”. 
 

Sign on a Blinds and Curtain Truck:  Blind Man Driving 
Sign on a Septic Tank Truck:  Yesterday’s Meals on Wheels 
Sign on a Plumber’s Truck:  We Repair What Your Husband Fixed 
On Another Plumber’s Truck:  Don’t Sleep With a Drip—Call Your Plumber 
Sign in a Tire Shop Window:  Invite us to your Next Blowout 
Sign on an Electrician’s Truck:  Let us Remove Your Shorts 
Banner on a Car dealer Lot:  The Best Way to Get on Your Feet-  Miss a Car Payment 

Sign on a Midas Muffler Shop Door:  No Appointment Necessary—We Hear You Coming 
Emblazoned on a Propane Tank Filling Station:  Thank Heaven for Little Grills 
Flag Flying Outside a Chicago Radiator Shop:  Best Place in Town to Take a Leak 
And the best one in this day and age of What’s going on in Washington:  On the back of  
another septic tank truck:  CAUTION:  This Truck is Full of Political Promises 

 
Its Best For One/  Who Hits the Bottle/ To Let Another/ Use the Throttle…..Burma Shave  

Kathy Hollis Historian 
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Chatham Municipal Airport Open House 
Submitted by Barbara Donald 

 
 
Attached are photos I took at the Chatham Municipal 
Airport Open House on Saturday, June 8th.   Roger 
and i took the red 1966 Corvette along with former 
club member Cam Koblish with his 1961 Chevy.  We 
were with the Cape Cod Classic Car Club.  We also 
saw former club member, Tony Pearl and his latest 
Golden Retriever sitting in his antique roadster.  The 
show featured planes, cars, municipal vehicles, food 
trucks and vendors.  The Modal A Club and the 
Porsche Club were also represented. Beautiful day 
for a very well attended event 
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Ads must be renewed by email to the editor or will expire after 3 months. One digital picture is permitted if space allows. Prices: non-commercial 
classified ads are free to current members. Non-member prepaid, $10 per ad per issue.  Business or commercial member, prepaid, business card 
size $10 per issue (copy ready).  Quarter page, $25 per issue, $100 for 6 mo. prepaid. 
Checks made payable to Naples-Marco AACA, mailed with ad to editor. Submit ads to ron.schlechtweg@gmail.com 
 

 

1949 Mercury Convertible, Custom Rod, 
350 Chevy, PS/AC. Leather interior, French headlights, 
Shaved and Louvered hood.  Black color, Price $65 k 
Contact Paul Rhoads 239-877-3310. Beautiful Car!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Sale 

Keith Pershing, Owner 
ASE Master Technician 

Specializing in Antique, Classic, 
Muscle, & Modern Vehicles 

 
- Oil Changes & Tune Ups 

- Electrical diagnostics & A/C Services 
- Tires, Brakes, & Alignments 

- Expert in carburetors, tuning or rebuilding 
- Full restoration projects 

- Summer Auto Care Program 
 

239-394-1887 
801 East Elkcam 

 Marco Island, FL 34145 

1961 Corvette Excellent condition. It has been upgraded 
extensively, yet it retains the character of an original C1 
Corvette. Upgrades include TH350 Auto, Holley Sniper EFI, 
Electric PS, AC, PB. Contact Ron Schlechtweg 239-571-5146 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Model A Ford After 19 months of rebuilding, my 
garage is far enough along to start replacing the 
three Model A Fords that Ian claimed. If you have, 
or know of any Model A’s ready for a new home, 
please get in touch. Hank Feinberg, 219-730-1684, 
oldcars1959@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1931 Buick Series 50 Sedan,  If anybody is looking for a 
1931 Buick Series 50 Sedan, Cliff Kuss has one for sale, 
asking $19,000 or best offer. Contact Cliff at 
Clifffkuss@yahoo.com/  
 
 
 
 
 
 

1947 Lincoln Convertible, Previously owned 
by Ed Chesney. If interested, contact Yvonne 
Rhoads. 239-877-3228 

Classified Advertising 

Wanted 
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